

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Competition DG

Policy and Strategy
European Competition Network and Private Enforcement

Brussels, 22 January 2018 COMP/A4/EC/lc – HT. 4372/D* 2018/007612

Mr Mahir BUDAK Rue de la Fontaine 264/15 4400 Flemalle Grande Belgium

e-mail ask+request-4836-ac7b37bf@asktheeu.org

Subject: Your application for access to documents - Ref GestDem No

2017/7242

Dear Mr Budak,

We refer to our holding reply of 6 December 2017 in which we explained that more time was needed to treat your access to documents request. As you requested European Commission's opinions and amicus briefs submitted to the UK Courts, we had to get in contact with them and we therefore extended the deadline to treat your request.

Since then, we have been in regular contact with the UK counterparts but, also due to the holiday period, we could not get a final reply from them yet. We therefore would need more time to treat your request.

Please note that this letter is without prejudice a positive or negative decision on your access to documents request.

We will keep in close contacts with the UK counterparts and we will do our utmost to reply as soon as possible. We apologise for this delay and for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours faithfully,

Anna VERNET Head of Unit